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WEEKLY WEATHER STATEMENT 
10TH FEBRUARY – 16TH FEBRUARY 2025

SUMMARY OF WEATHER AHEAD 
Expect occasional thunderstorms associated with rain of varying intensity due to the influence 

of the Inter-Tropical Convergence Zone (ITCZ) coupled with a slight influx of Congo air mass. Isolated 

cases of Flash Floods are also anticipated. 

WEATHER DURING PAST WEEK 

Many areas experienced a substantial amount of rain. Below are maps illustrating some of the rainfall 

recorded last week.

 

Fig: Shows some of the rainfall reported from 7TH to 9TH February, 2025

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS 
● Flash floods: Stay alert and avoid crossing flooded or fast flowing water to keep safe. 
● Thunderstorms: Avoid being outside during thunderstorms. Seek shelter in a safe building and 

keep away from open areas, tall trees, and metal structures. 
● Wetness: Be watchful of overly wet structures, such as houses and toilets that could collapse 

unexpectedly. 
For further information, please contact:  
The Director, Department of Climate Change and Meteorological Services, Ministry of Natural Resources and Climate Change, P. O. Box 
1808, Blantyre, Malawi. Tel: (265) 882 266 579; Email: metdept@metmalawi.gov.mw , Website: www.metmalawi.gov.mw 
Place of issue: Blantyre                                                                                                          Date of issue:  Sunday 9TH February, 2025 
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